
 
 
 
 
 
 

Closure notice 
Monday, December 12, 2011 
10:30 AM – 1:30 PM 
 

City departments will be closed from 10:30 AM to 1:30 PM on Monday, 
December 12, 2011, for an Annual Citywide Staff Meeting and Employee 
Awards Ceremony being held at the SeaTac Community Center. 
 
Police personnel and firefighters are the exception.  These vital public 
safety services will not be affected.   
 
Additionally, the City will staff the reception desk at both City Hall and the 
Community Center to assist callers and visitors during the closure. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted 12.05.11 
Lesa Ellis 
 

 Information Notice 


